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Mr and Mrs. Ben E. Factor

123 Anyplace Blvd.

Central City, USA

Re:
Legacy Society

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Factor:

Thanks so much for returning the card (or informing us, or whatever), indicating you have included the University of Alaska in your will.  In light of that information, I welcome you as a member of the  University of Alaska Legacy Society.  The Legacy Society is our means of honoring all persons who have provided for the University through their estate plans.  

The Legacy Society is an opportunity for us to:

· Communicate with you about what’s happening on campus;

· Provide special opportunities for you to be involved in University and 

University of Alaska Foundation activities; and

· Keep you informed of the ways private support is making an impact at the 

University.

One major way we recognize you and your philanthropic spirit is by adding your name to the Legacy Society roster, which is published in the Annual Report on Giving.  Also, enclosed is an information sheet that we urge each of our Heritage Society members to complete and return to us. 

I note in our records that you are a ______ graduate, and that you are retired from ____(each campus can add whatever information is pertinent here).  It is always of interest to me to get to know UA graduates and to learn where providence took them following their years at the university.  I hope that you would be open to a visit from me or one of my colleagues from the University of Alaska.  We encourage our bequest donors to consider entering into an agreement with the UA, to assure that the estate gift will be used in the way that is intended.  We could discuss this in more detail when we meet.

It is difficult to adequately express how much your personal support to the university means.  So many vital programs, scholarships, research projects, teaching opportunities, public service and outreach would not be as viable and successful as they are without that extra “push” from private support.  Your estate gift will help assure that the University continues to excel.  

Sincerely,

Appropriate Development Officer
